
 

Coalition to Repair Klingle Road 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 12, 2001 

CONTACT:    Laurie Collins  (202) 986-5710 
                                     fax:   (202) 797-7328 
                           www.repairklingleroad.org  
 

Dear Mr. Mayor, 
 
Now more than ever, we need each and every road in our city. 

 
Please Repair and Reopen Klingle Road to its original 

alignment. 
 

---The Coalition to Repair and Reopen Klingle Road--- 
 

The Honorable Mayor Walter E. Washington, The Honorable Councilmember William 
Lightfoot, The Honorable Councilmember Charlene Drew Jarvis, The Honorable Linda 

Cropp, The Honorable Jim Graham, The Honorable Adrian Fenty, The Honorable Harold 
Brazil, ANC1E, ANC1C, ANC1A, ANC3B, ANC4A, ANC4C, The Advisory Neighborhood 
Commissioners' Assembly, Fraternal Order of Police, The International Fire Fighters 

Association, Local 36, American Federation of Government Employee Local 3721, The 
Association of the Oldest Inhabitants of DC, Mount Pleasant Neighborhood Alliance, Mount 

Pleasant Business Association, Foxhall Citizens Association, Shepherd Park Citizens 
Association, Crestwood Citizens Association, Rock Creek Glen Neighborhood Association, 
Harvard Street NW Association, Professional Ambulance Service, Silver Spring Ambulance 
Service, Metro Care Wheelchair Transport, Ambulance Services Company, ABC, American, 
Autorama, Checker, Comfort, Consolidated, District, Dupont, Liberty, Potomac, Premium, 
Royal, Washington and York Cab Taxicab Companies, The Washington Post, Washington 
Area Bicyclist Assoc members, Sierra Club members, Ben's Chili Bowl, Cleveland Park's 

Brookville Market, and the St. Sophia's Greek Orthodox Church. 
 

The above printed ad can be found in the following publications: 
 
The Washington Post, October 11, District Weekly, page 12 
Northwest Current, October 10, page 4 
 
 

www.repairklingleroad.org 
 

 
 


